
E  

Dear Parents, 

 

Some reminders: 

PE KIT DAYS 

• Reception Tuesday 

• Y1 Monday and Tuesday 

• Y2 Tuesday and Friday 

• Y3 Tuesday and Thursday 

• Y4 Monday and Thursday 

• Y5 Wednesday and Thursday 

• Y6 Thursday and Friday 

Children should have shorts or skort on or in their bag so that when they are hot doing PE the leggings or 

tracksuit trousers can be removed. 

PLEASE LABEL EVERY ITEM OF UNIFORM -   INITIALS IN BIRO IS BETTER THAN NOTHING! 

 

FOREST SCHOOL LESSONS 

• Y1 Monday 

• Y2 Tuesday 

• Y3 Wednesday 

• Y4 Thursday 

• Y5 Friday 

• Y6 Wednesday 

All children need waterproof trousers, wellies and school coat on these days to put on over their uniform. 

Ideally the waterproof trousers and wellies should stay in school so there is no need to remember them each 

week. 

 

Instrumental tuition 

Please can junior children please remember their instruments on the following days: 

Monday – Violin and guitar 

Wednesday – All brass instruments 

Recorders for music lessons with Mrs Goffee need to either stay in school or in the school bag so they cannot 

be forgotten. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Maria Whitehead 

        Friday  15th September 2023 

Playtime Snack 

Please only send fruit or vegetables for your child’s playtime snack. Pastries, brioche, 

cheese strings, yoghurts or snack bars are not allowed. 
 

 



  Headteacher: Mrs Maria Whitehead 

Let’s Go Sing 

School will be sending a choir to this amazing choral event again next March. That may seem a long time off but 

the practice starts soon! All junior classes will learn the songs and every child will be given the opportunity to 

perform in the choir at this fabulous event. More information will be sent out later this year. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Food Bank Collection 

 

We have an ongoing collection for Burnley Community Grocery which is a local foodbank. 

Please pop an extra jar or packet in your trolley when food shopping and donate to this 

worthy cause.  

Our annual Harvest Collection will be given to this charity also. The Harvest Assembly will 

be led by Y1 and will take place on Thursday 19th October at 3pm. 
 

 

Half term 

 

Just a reminder that school closes on THURSDAY 19th October at 3.30pm as Friday 20th is a staff INSET 

training day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CAR Park 

We are asking for any information about damage that was done to a parent’s car in our car park on Tuesday 

this week. No note was left and there is quite a large scratch on the car door. Please contact the office with 

any information. 

 

Once again can we ask parents to drive slowly and park considerately. We have a decent sized car park. Staff 

do not park on there and we open the back playground on Friday afternoons for assembly time. There is the 

option to park on the far side of Padiham road. Please consider car shares to ease congestion. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bookfair 

The book fair arrives in school next week. Your child will have the opportunity to browse with 

their class and then select a book to buy after parents’ approval. Children will bring home a slip 

detailing their choice and payment can be made using the QR code on the slip or by card in 

school.  

School will earn rewards to buy new library books with each sale made. 

  

Daily Mile 

 

Now we are back, we have started our daily mile once again. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


